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25 January 2012 

Professor Alan Hayes 
Director 
Australian Institute of Family Studies 
Level20 
485 La Trobe Street 
MELBOURNE VIC 3000 

Dear Professor Hayes 

Reference is made to your application of a request for extension of a previous 
application Growing Up in Australia: The Longitudinal Study of Australian Children. 

I wish to advise that approval is granted for you to approach schools in the Diocese of 
Wagga Wagga to participate in this research. However, the decision to participate is 
the responsibility of the Principal. 

Should you require further details, please do not hesitate to contact Rosemary Clarke 
at this office on (02) 69370048. 

Yours sincerely 

Committed to being a Community of Faith, Learning, Care and Service 


